
Email.  We will communicate with you utilizing internet email as well as written letters.  If you 

object to the use of email or wish for us to utilize encryption for email, please advise us. 

 

The American Bar Association has issued a formal opinion to attorneys regarding our duty 

to warn clients regarding third party access to electronic communications. Third party access to 

such communications may result in your possible loss of the right to assert the privilege of 

attorney-client confidentiality regarding such communications, as well as having other adverse 

consequences.  Third party access can include any employer provided email.  Attorney-client 

confidentiality is lost if a communication is shared with a third party, such as including any non-

clients on letters or emails.  Please discuss with us any confidentiality and privilege questions you 

may have. 

 


